St. Mary’s Church of England Primary School 

Inspiring Learning Together
Policy Statement on Charges for School Activities

Introduction

Governing bodies are required to draw up a policy statement in respect of charges and remissions. The governing body recognises the valuable contribution that the wide range of additional activities including clubs, trips and residential experiences can make towards children’s education.

Aims

We aim to promote and provide such activities as part of a broad and balanced curriculum for the children, and as additional optional activities e.g. visits, musical / sporting events. Some of these activities may incur a charge, however the aim is to ensure that no child is prevented from having full access to the Early Years Foundation Stage and National Curriculum as a result of their inability to pay. Parents are encouraged to discuss any problems with the Headteacher.

Broad guidelines
1. The school follows the provisions of the Education Reform Act 1988 in that no charges are obligatory for activities directly related to the requirements of the Early Years Foundation Stage and National Curriculum during the normal school day, whether on or off the premises.

2. The school may invite voluntary contributions from parents in support of organised activities. Parents have a right to know how each trip is funded, and the school will provide this information on request.
3. The school reserves the right to make a charge for certain optional activities which may take place during the school day or outside school hours such as musical instrument tuition, Breakfast Club, cookery club and residential activities. Residential visits’ charges may include additional tuition, travel, board and lodging.
4. Parents who are willing to contribute in cash or kind to the provision of materials and equipment required for practical subjects are encouraged to do so, on a voluntary basis.
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